
December 22nd, 2022 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

I certify that our manuscript entitled, “Intervention and Outpatient Follow-Up Lowers 30-day 

Readmissions for Patients with Hepatic Encephalopathy, Decompensated Cirrhosis” had 

statistical analysis performed by a biostatistician of our institution’s, Haikady N. Nagaraja, PhD 

(nagaraja.1@osu.edu) 

 

Please let us know if you have any further questions. 

 

Antoinette Pusateri, MD 

Fellow Physician, Division of Gastroenterology, Hepatology and Nutrition  

Department of Internal Medicine | The Ohio State University Wexner Medical Center 

Room 246, 395 W. 12th Avenue, Columbus, OH 43210 

Email: antoinette.pusateri@osumc.edu  

Phone: 614-787-0628 | Fax: 614-494-2284 
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